
 
 
 
 

Kids’ MusicRound with Barbara  
and Friends 

 
Outdoor Spring Class Protocols 

 
 

In-person, outdoor classes will require some extra precautions for the protection of everyone. Please 
click the link and read before registering. 

 

 The teacher will take the temperature of adults and children with a contact-less, forehead 
thermometer. 

 6’ spacing is required for social distancing. Bring a waterproof-backed blanket you can place 
on the ground and take home with you. The blanket area is your personal space. There may 
be dew on the ground, especially with the 9:30 classes. You will want waterproofing. 

 Per the CDC guidelines, we require all adults to wear masks and children 2 years of age and older. 
Remember, we are singing. The teacher will be wearing a mask. 

 As always, the adult needs to monitor for the child’s safety in the outside area. 
 Sanitizing: Each family will have a designated, sanitized family instrument bag with their name 

on it. If you choose, it is the responsibility of each family to sanitize the instruments with a wipe 
provided at class or one of your choosing. Each week, the teacher will bring the labeled bags to 
class, so each family receives the same sanitized instruments. 

 Raining?  If weather does not permit us to be outdoors, we will make every effort to reschedule, 
but may need to move it to a virtual class. Here is hoping for sunshine! 

 
Following the above protocols should make everyone feel safe participating and enjoying our outdoor 
music classes. If you or your child is feeling ill, has a fever or chills, do not attend class. Let’s keep 
everyone safe! 
 
Bathrooms: We are very lucky! The church has kindly opened their bathrooms for our use. Everything 
is hands-free. We ask you keep it neat and leave it as you found it. 

 

Have fun in class! We can’t wait to make music with you and your little one! 
 
Barbara, Kelly, and Heather 

 


